
Interboro School District Registration Information  
During the COVID-19 Shutdown  
As of April 9, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Registration at the Interboro School District must go on!  Even though the District is shutdown due to COVID-19, we are 
continuing to follow the registration schedule. Therefore, we are currently taking enrollments for the Pre-K Counts 
Program and the Kindergarten Academy for the 2020-2021 school year.  
 
Here are some frequently asked questions: 

Can I register via email? 

Yes, If you have a printer at home, you may print packets off the Interboro School District Website 

www.interborosd.org under the tab of Registration, then Forms.   Complete the packet and scan/screenshot ALL the 

required documents and packet to my email at patricia.oshea@interborosd.org.   It is very important that you add your 

child’s name and either Pre K or Kindergarten in the subject line.   

How can I get a registration packet if I do not have a printer at home? 

No printer?  No problem.  Please email me at patricia.oshea@interborosd.org your name, child’s name phone number 

and address and what packet you need and we will mail you the packet to your home, along with instructions for drop 

off or mailing back to the  Administration Building. Please note also, your living situation (homeowner, renter or living 

with a tax payer, so that we send the appropriate material to you). 

How will I know that my registration is complete and accepted? 

All packets will be reviewed.  If anything is missing, you will be emailed to provide additional information.  Once all is 

approved, you will receive an email along with your orientation letter. Please feel free to call the Registration Office with 

any questions at 610-461-6700 ext. 1279. 

PreK Counts Program (children who will be 4 by 9/1/2020) 

Your packet will be reviewed by our Residency and Business Offices and then forwarded to the Curriculum Department 

for approval.  You will be contacted by Dr. Valerie Eckman regarding your status, orientation etc. over the next few 

weeks. 

Kindergarten Academy (children who will be 5 by 9/1/2020) 

Once I review the packets via email/mail/drop off, I will email you your invitation letter for orientation if ALL documents 

are accepted and complete.  Our tentative date is still June 5th, but as you know, that may change.  We will keep you 

informed.  At the time of orientation, we will provide you with additional information regarding bus orientation and 

additional forms needed come September 

Please stay home and keep your families safe!  We miss you all and hope to see you soon! 
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